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Georgia welcomes and thanks the Delegation of Ghana for the presentation of the national report.
We positively evaluate the strengthening of legislation and institutions in fight against human trafficking. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Georgia commends Ghana for its efforts to enhance human rights and policy measures, including the development of child protection-related policies.
In this constructive spirit, Georgia would like to recommend to Ghana:
· To continue its work towards establishing a national institutional framework to support human rights. 

· To intensify efforts aimed at  increasing women’s representation at the decision-making levels;

· To continue measures to address health inequalities;
With this in mind, we wish the delegation of Ghana a very successful review.
